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Updated resource now available from the 31st Circuit Court  
 
 
For citizens with questions regarding court cases and in-person appearances amid 
concerns related to the COVID-19 coronavirus, Greene County Circuit Clerk Tom Barr 
has announced that updated information regarding the courts is now available on their 
website. 
 
Citizens can visit www.greenecountycourts.org/news to find the latest news and 
information regarding items such as orders clarifying parenting plans, case 
management conferences and jury duty. Jurors are reminded to call the Jury Duty 
hotline as required at 417-868-4819.   
 
In addition to this information, which is updated daily or more frequently as needed, 
citizens can find information on how to track court cases via casenet either by searching 
by case number or litigant name search.  
  
 
 
 
 

### 
 

Greene County is the State of Missouri’s fourth most populous county, serving more than 
275,000 people (2010 census). Its mission is to provide all citizens of Greene County, including 
those in its cities, a safe and thriving community through excellent customer service, 
unparalleled dedication, and the efficient use of taxpayer dollars. The Greene County 
Commission is the executive body of Greene County operating under guidelines established in 
the Revised Statutes of the State of Missouri. Within that authority the Commission enacts 
ordinances, resolutions and policies, supervises the activities of county departments, fixes 
salaries, adopts the annual budget, provides for construction and other services, and conducts 
hearings on planning and zoning matters.  

 

http://www.greenecountycourts.org/news


For additional information, contact Donna Barton, Public Information Officer, at 417-844-
4311 or dlbarton@greenecountymo.gov. 
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